
Travel Logistics 
 
Site access: 
 
The Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory (Fermilab) is an open site, and to gain access to the 
site you only need to show a government issued ID, such as a passport, driver’s license, etc.   
Please tell the guard that you are attending a meeting in the HiRise, which is open to the public. 
 
 Site orientation: 
 
    The Project X muSR forum meeting will be 16:00 CDT Wednesday October 17th through 
12:00 Friday October 19th CDT at Fermilab.  The meeting will be held in Wilson hall, often 
referred to as the “Hi Rise”, which is the tallest building on the site, and readily visible from 
anywhere on site.  A map of the site and other visitor information about Fermilab can be found 
at:   
 
http://www.fnal.gov/pub/visiting/index.html.  
 
Meeting rooms in the HiRise: 
 
   The colloquium on Wednesday Oct 17th will be on the 1st floor in the Wilson Hall “1-West” 
meeting room next to the cafeteria space.  Our meeting on Thursday will be in the 3rd floor 
“Conjectorium” Wilson Hall meeting room which is in the north-east corner of the 3rd floor 
(WH3NE).   Our meeting on Friday morning will be in the “Dark-Side” Wilson Hall meeting 
room, which is in the north-west corner of the 6th floor (WH6NW). 
 
Dining: 
 
Breakfast and lunch on Thursday Oct 18th and Friday Oct 19th is available in the Fermilab 
cafeteria. 
 
Dinners on Wednesday and Thursday at local restaurants.   
 

If you are having any travel difficulties you can reach me on my cell phone any time:   

 ( Bob Tschirhart (tsch@fnal.gov) 630-864-8343 ) 

Looking forward to seeing you at Fermilab! 

 

 


